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Community Donations 

April 3, 2020 

TGMC Team, 

   

As things continue to change and this situation remains very fluid, we are trying to send 

out information and updates as we are made aware of them.  In an effort to keep all the 

information together, the attached PowerPoint is available for your review.   

We will assure that this information is posted on the TGMC.com website under the 

employee resources tab.  Please review and contact your Director and/or appropriate 

department for any questions or concerns you may have.  

As stated, this situation continues to constantly change.  We will continue to do what is 

best for our community, and we will be transparent in doing so.  We are committed to 

providing you an environment to ensure your safety and health.  Please continue to visit 

tgmc.com and follow Terrebonne General Medical Centers’ official social media 

channels for the latest information and resources. 

I know this is a trying time and you are all giving your heart and soul to be a part of 

caring for our community during the most challenging of times.  Please know how much 

you are appreciated and that you, our staff and physicians, are the “heart of our 

hospital” and you are making a difference every day.  When you are exhausted and 

beat, just know how much our community and patients appreciate your skill and 

dedication when they are the most vulnerable.   

 

Thanks for being a Super HERO!  

 

 

   We change the world when we simply meet the needs of another 

 

 

 

 


